
Notice to residents 
 

Meeting to be held at the clubhouse on Thursday, 8 March 2018 at 16h00  
 

The purpose of the meeting is to update you on village matters and issues facing the 

Management Committee (Mancom). 

The meeting is for residents only and no Evergreen or Amdec management will be present. 

There will be an opportunity for you to ask questions and, if I or my fellow Mancom 

members are unable to answer them, they will be added to the agenda for the forthcoming 

Mancom meeting scheduled for 15 March. 

Please make every effort to attend the meeting as it is important that Mancom is aware of 

the issues which are of most concern to residents and the meeting should provide a forum 

for open and frank discussion on these matters. 

Kind regards, 

 

David Walker 
Chairman of Management Committee 
 
22 February 2018 
   

    

  


